Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting
Minutes for January 14, 2008

Members Present:
Brummer, Byrnes, Eisner, Kessinger, Kline, Rieck




Kessinger

Under Discussion:

1. Have Lieutenants give their drivers missing last page of by-laws.

2. Sgt. Evan will be sending out letters to drivers not fulfilling their obligations.

3. Rich Perry, driver, dropped out.

4. Nominations for Officers will take place in February. Anyone intending to run has to be at February meeting or submit their intention to do so in writing.

5. A Sergeant is needed for Saturday. We also need a candidate for Vice-President and Treasurer.

6. Volunteers are needed to do a Sunday morning drive to look for people not following the watering restrictions.

7. If a driver sees watering in the Hammocks, he /she is to write a tag. We have to keep track of the address, and date on the tag.

8. Drivers must fill out paper work in a more diligent manner.

9. Sugarmill Crime Watch has about 90 members and 66 driving teams.

10. The Sheriff’s Office has new application forms for prospective drivers.

Respectively Submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

